General abstract review by all SC members. Nominees and poster walk selection
All SC reviewed the suggested nominees and voted on: “accepted as normal poster”, “award nominee” and “poster walk”.
 
As the abstracts were now being reviewed by all the SC members, LJK explained that it’s not easy to choose a nominee when everyone is using their own specific knowledge. Maybe an abstract that was accepted by someone with less knowledge on that topic considers the abstract to be a nominee and another SC member specialised in that area will reject it. 

Discussion on scoring process: 
· It was suggested to add up the scores and rank the abstracts, so it is easier for the SC to choose a nominee.
· KN suggested to send 3 abstracts to be scored by all the SC members, and then review how they have been scored, to better know how the scoring should be done. A learning session. 
· TDR suggested to have more descriptive scores: 1 means “X”, 2 means “Y”, and so on.  

Action item: All SC should to think about the scoring process and how to choose nominees.  
Action item: Scoring process to be discussed during the January SC Meeting.
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THT suggested to have two boxes for comments: one to send comments to authors, and another one for reviewers. 
Action item: Events team to check with COVR if it’s possible to create two boxes for comments. 

HJ added that by organising the abstracts by statement section, some specific topics have been lost and some members had to review abstracts that were not their favourite topic. RL agreed and added that some abstracts that were included in the clinical pharmacy section were actually from patient safety. 

JDG suggested to send again the excel file with the favourite topics so that the SC members can choose the categories again. 
Action item: IVG to send excel file and ask SC members to choose categories by colour. 

THT also suggested to change partners every year. 
Action item: Events team to take into account that the reviewers partners can change from one year to another. 





